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ARTICLES: Editorial: Creating community collabo-
rations (Mark Hamann) — Mixed stocks of Green
Turtles (Chelonia mydas) foraging on Clack Reef,
Northern Great Barrier Reef, identified from long
term tagging studies (Colin J. Limpus, Ian Bell, and
Jeffery D. Miller) — Feeding ecology of Green
Turtles (Chelonia mydas) from Shoalwater Bay,
Australia (Karen E. Arthur, Kathryn M. McMahon,
Colin J. Limpus, and William C. Dennison) — Does
Fiji’s turtle moratorium work? (Merewalesi Laveti
and Kenneth T. MacKay) — Marine turtle hunting in
the Ha’apai Group, Tonga (Sulieti Havea and Kenneth
T. MacKay) — Foraging turtles around Tetepare Island,
Soloman Islands (David Argument, Kenneth T. MacKay
and Barry H. Krueger — Comments to Mrosovsky’s
suggestions for Orissa — LETTERS TO THE EDI-

TORS — IUCN-MTSG QUARTERLY UPDATE —
NEWS & LEGAL BRIEFS — RECENT PUBLICATIONS.

The Marine Turtle Newsletter is edited by Lisa M.
Campbell, Nicholas School of Environment and Earth
Sciences, Duke University, 135 Duke Marine Lab Road,
Beaufort, North Carolina 28516 USA; and Matthew
H. Godfrey, NC Sea Turtle Project. North Carolina
Wildlife Resources Commission, 1507 Ann Street,
Beaufort, North Carolina 28516 USA. Subscriptions
and donations towards the production of the MTN
can be made online at <http://www.seaturtle.org/mtn/>
or postal mail to Michael S. Coyne (Managing Editor)
Marine Turtle Newsletter, A321 LSRC, Box 90328
Nicholas School of Environment and Earth Sciences,
Duke University, Durham, North Carolina 27708-
0328 USA; e-mail: mcoyne@seaturtle.org.

William J. (Bill) Cody 1922-2009
Bill Cody died in Ottawa 23 March 2009 nearly four

months after his eighty-sixth birthday. Bill’s impact
on natural history publication in Canada was long felt
through his tenure as Business Manager of The Cana-
dian Field-Naturalist for nearly 60 years. Concurrently,
he was a productive botanist for the Canada Department
of Agriculture, Ottawa, for 41 years from October 1946

to retirement in December 1987, and continuing as an
emeritus there in postretirement for another 20 active
years. Bills major recent work was the Flora of the
Yukon Territory (1966, revised second edition 2000).
A full tribute with bibliography will appear in a later
issue of The Canadian Field-Naturalist.
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